
PUBLIC NOTICE
Public consultation

Responsible landlord certification and rent registry

The city’s Commission sur le développement économique et urbain et l’habitation (the standing
committee) is consulting Montrealers on the responsible landlord certification project and the
implementation of a rent registry. The file was presented at a public meeting on April 20, 2022. You can
view a recording of the meeting at ville.montreal.qc.ca/propriétaireresponsable.

Step 2. Share your views: Various ways to give your input

There are several ways to express your views on the project. Full details, including how to register, are
available on the consultation page at realisonsmtl.ca/proprietaireresponsable.

In addition, the standing committee will hear briefs and opinions from interested persons and
organizations on the following dates. Note that each meeting will be held at a different location:

● Monday, May 30, 2022, between 7 p.m. and 10 p.m., at Maison de la culture Ahuntsic, 10
300, rue Lajeunesse

● Tuesday, May 31, 2022, between 9 a.m. and 12 p.m. via webcast. The link to connect to the
meeting will be available on the day of the event at
ville.montreal.qc.ca/propriétaireresponsable.

● Wednesday, June 8, 2022, between 9 a.m. and 12 p.m., council chamber at city hall
(Lucien-Saulnier building), 155, rue Notre-Dame Est

● Friday, June 10, 2022, between 1:30 p.m. and 5 p.m., at Maison de la culture
Claude-Léveillée, 911, rue Jean-Talon Est

Deadline to register to submit a brief: May 19, at noon.

You can submit a brief or an opinion by email, by mail or in person at:

Service du greffe
Commission sur les finances et l’administration

155, rue Notre-Dame Est
Montréal (Québec) H2Y 1B5
commissions@montreal.ca

Briefs and opinions must be submitted no later than Friday, June 3, 2022.

Step 3. Adoption of the standing committee’s recommendations
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The standing committee will publicly present and adopt its recommendations during a final public
meeting which will be held as follows:

DATE AND TIME: THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2022, AT 7 P.M.
COUNCIL CHAMBER AT CITY HALL (LUCIEN-SAULNIER BUILDING)
155, RUE NOTRE-DAME EST

The session will be webcast and the recommendations document will be
available as of 8 a.m. on the day of the meeting on the standing committee’s
website at ville.montreal.qc.ca/propriétaireresponsable. 

If you would like to ask a question during the session to adopt the
recommendations, an online form (in French) will also be available as of 8 a.m.
on the day of the meeting on the consultation webpage.

Source: Service du greffe, Ville de Montréal
Publication date: Friday, May 13, 2022 – The Montreal Gazette

http://ville.montreal.qc.ca/propri%C3%A9taireresponsable

